Dear Families,

My name is Jean Vlahopouliotis, and I am so excited to be your child's sixth grade homeroom teacher this year! I will also be teaching sixth grade Math, Science, and Social Studies, as well as fifth grade Math and Science. I truly look forward to getting to know each of your children and helping them grow academically and personally.

I have been teaching for over 10 years, and this will be my third year at Father Capodanno Catholic Academy. As next week begins, you will be receiving more detailed information regarding our curriculum, IXL, Google Classroom passwords, and other important resources. The first couple of days will focus on setting up our classroom, reviewing rules and expectations, and refreshing important Math, Science, and Social Studies skills.

I have been part of the Catholic school community my entire life. I attended Notre Dame Academy for both elementary school and high school, earned my undergraduate degree from St. John's University, and received my Master's degree from Wagner College.

On a personal note, I live on the South Shore of Staten Island with my husband, our three children, and our sweet 9-pound Cavapoo, Roxy. I love spending time in Long Beach Island, trying out new restaurants, and cooking at home. Some of my favorite stores are Sephora and Bath & Body Works!

I am so excited for the year ahead, and I know that together, we will make it the best year ever for your children. Please never hesitate to reach out to me at any time with questions, concerns, or simply to connect.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. I look forward to meeting you all soon! Sincerely,

Mrs. V.

JVIahopouliotis@frcapodannocatholicacadeny.org